
Update on Your HIV Prevention Program 

Application 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Applicant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to provide you with an update regarding 

your application for the HIV Prevention Program. 

We want to inform you that your application is currently under review. Our team is diligently 

assessing all submissions to ensure that we select initiatives that will have the most impact in our 

community. 

You can expect to hear from us by [insert expected decision date]. In the meantime, should you 

have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at [insert 

contact information]. 

Thank you for your dedication to advancing HIV prevention efforts. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


